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NASWA UI Interstate Benefits Subcommittee
Presents National Awards
March 15, 2016

The National Association of State Workforce Agencies UI Interstate Benefits Subcommittee presented two
national awards for the first time today. 

Judi Luther, Operations Coordinator for the Connecticut Department of Labor, received the Award of
Excellence, and Lorraine Balli, Interstate and Federal Program Coordinator for the New York State Department
of Labor, received the Award of Merit for Distinguished National Service.
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